
 

 

MULUNGUSHI UNIVERSITY 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

In order to mitigate the spread of the Coronavirus disease (COVID- 19), the Government of the 

Republic of Zambia announced the closure of all Schools, Colleges and Universities with effect 

from 20th March, 2020. 

Pursuant to the Government’s announcement and with an effort to help reduce the spread of the 

virus, Mulungushi University would like to inform all its former students wishing to collect 

Certificates and transcripts to do so when the situation normalizes.  

We would further like to encourage all prospective students wishing to apply for admission to our 

programmes for 2020/2021 Academic year to make payments for application forms in any of the 

following University Accounts:     

Zambia National Commercial Bank -  Account No. 1067654300160 

INDO Zambia Bank -                Account No. 0063020000022 

AtlasMara Bank -                   Account No.  0250425199109 
 

Industrial Commercial Bank (IDC) -   Account No.  0063020000022 

 

Once payments are made on-line applications can be done on www.mu.ac.zm . Note that 

feedback on applications will be communicated via email. 

The general public wishing to do business with the University, please be advised that for now, 

this is suspended until the situation normalizes.  However, you may contact us via email on: 

jpondo@mu.ac.zm  

For any clarifications contact academic office on academic@mu.ac.zm or call 0977134107.  For 

general inquiries, please contact the Corporate Affairs Officer on 0979310324 

For the time being, our students will continue to learn using the online e-learning platforms as 

earlier indicated and should continue to visit the Mulungushi University website in order to keep 

themselves abreast with any latest official updates. 

Let us work together to prevent the spread of COVID-19 by keeping social distance and avoiding 

physical contact. 
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